# **HEATH FIELDS PRIMARY SCHOOL**



# Inspire Achieve Celebrate

Field Avenue Hatton Derbyshire DE65 5EQ Telephone/Fax: 01283 813255

E-mail: <a href="mailto:enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk">enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk</a>
Website: <a href="mailto:www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk">www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk</a>

**Headteacher Mr Mark Whyman** 

10<sup>th</sup> February 2021

Dear parents,

### Science Week 22<sup>nd</sup> - 26<sup>th</sup> February 2021

Heath Fields Science Week - week commencing 22nd February 2021. When we return after half term it is science week at Heath Fields and your teachers are currently planning lots of exciting activities for in school and at home. In addition to this, there are some fun tasks using bubbles and different mixtures. Activities will be posted in the usual way on the Heath Fields website and on Showbie.

#### **Showbie Parent Account**

You will be receiving an email from us with details of how you you can sign up for a free Showbie parent account. This will allow parents to see what tasks their child has been set by the teacher and what completed tasks are being submitted. You can also set notifications so that you are alerted to when tasks have been set, when work is submitted and when the teacher has responded. We hope that this will help parent's further support their child's remote learning and as a result we are only emailing parents whose children are not in school. In time we will roll this out to all parents so that you will be able to support remote learning in the event of a school closure for a particular 'bubble'.

### **Assembly**

Due to Friday being an INSET day, this week assembly will be held on Thursday 11<sup>th</sup> February at 1.15 pm. Please join via Teams for hellos, shout outs and a story.

#### **Half Term**

A reminder that we break up tomorrow, Thursday 11<sup>th</sup> February for half term. Friday 12<sup>th</sup> February is an INSET day. We hope you have an enjoyable break. We look forward to seeing you back in school or on Teams on Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> February.

Take care and stay safe.

Regards,

Mark Whyman









